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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, €. 20858

AUGS 0 1984

MEMORANDUM FOR Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director Division of Licensing
-
FROM Robert M. Bernero, Director Division of Systems
Integration

CONCERNS ON MCGUIRE TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

Reference Memorandum, Sheron to Denton, "Review Status of

Technica) Issues on McGuire Tech Specs" dated
June 20, 1984

In the reference memorundum, Mr. Denton was advised that the RSB manage-
ment would review the concerns of k. Licciardo on the McGuire technica)
specifications as he clarified them in his June 11, 19884, memorandum and
forward the results to DL. RSB has completed its review and categoriza-
tion of the concerns, and this memorandum forwards the results to your
office for disposition,

In summary, we identified no concerns of safety significance that re-
Quired immediate action, and al) concerns could be dddressed as part of
the process described later on in this memo.

Our categorization process eliminated those concerns that RSE menagement
felt were either not appropriate for technical specifications o stil)
did not clearly specify the issue. The remaining concerns were satego-
rized as either category A, those concerns that were plant specific
within the scope of the standard Technical pecifications and were
ppropriate to ask an applicant, and category B, concerns that were felt
to be philosophic in nature, questioning the scope and content of the
technical specifications

The category A concerns are provided in enclosure (1) and the category B
concerns are provided in enclosure (2),

With regard tc the category A items, these are questions which the RS
management felt were appropriate to be asked of an applicant, but not
hecessarily considered to be final "positions." Based on the response,
the staff would have to decide whether it was acceptable or if changes t
the McGuire and standard technical specifications were warranted.

were the latter, we would follow the Office Letter 38 guidance.
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1. DL wi)l review the cate?ory A and B items and identify
those for which they believe acceptable answers ulready
exist for the Technica) Specifications, These concerns
and the answers wil) be documented by DL,

2. 0f the remaining concerns, DL will review the categoriza-
tion and revise them as necessary into items which are
plant specific to McGuire, items which are generic, and
items which are applicable to both, ‘

3. For those items that are generic, they will be returned to
OSI by DL for consideration by DSI for incorporation in
the next periodic update of the standard technical speci~
fications in accordance with the provisions of Office
Letter 38,

4. For those items that are plant specific, DL win determine
how to address them with the McGuire licensee.

DSI (RSB) will assiet DL as necessary in carrying out these fina) steps

of the resolution plan,
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Robert M, Bernero, Director
Division of Systems Integration

Enclosure:
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